

Montgomery Academy

An Academy within the Fylde Coast Academy Trust

Headteacher: Mr S. Careless BSc MSc NPQH
Senior Deputy Headteacher: Mrs C. Montgomery BSc MSc NPQSL

e-mail: admin@montgomery.fcat.org.uk Web: www.montgomeryschool.co.uk All Hallows Road Bispham Blackpool FY2 0AZ

Tel: 01253 356271 Fax: 01253 352305

Inspiring Excellence Together

1st October 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to invite you to attend a Year 7 Information Evening on Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> October at 6:30 p.m. in the school Assembly Hall. The evening will involve short presentations by staff to share important details regarding key areas of our work with students and families. There will be the opportunity to ask questions and seek clarification from a range of staff at the end of the presentations. This evening is part of our on-going strategy to build ever stronger partnerships with parents/carers to further enhance our joint commitment to securing the best outcomes for our young people.

The programme for the evening is as follows: 6:15pm Arrival and information pack 6:30 p.m. Welcome and introductions

Presentations including MCAS, ClassCharts, homework and independent learning, rewards and other school systems, assessment, extra-curricular offer

7:15 p.m. Refreshments, opportunity for further discussion, completion of evaluation sheets

Please feel free to bring your son/daughter with you to this information sharing evening but this is not a requirement. As always, students who do attend school events of this nature are expected to wear full school uniform.

If you have any questions relating to this evening, please contact Mrs Campbell [Assistant Headteacher: Transition], Miss Holden [Acting Progress Manager:Year 7] or Mr Higgs [Pastoral Manager:Year 7] at school by telephone or email <a href="mailto:m.campbell@montgomery.fcat.org.uk">m.campbell@montgomery.fcat.org.uk</a>, l.holden@montgomery.fcat.org or s.higgs@montgomery.fcat.org.uk

If your child is on the SEND register and you have any questions regarding their needs and support in place, please email Mrs Whittle [Assistant Headteacher] <u>r.whittle@montgomerv.fcat.org.uk</u>.

Yours sincerely,

Clare Montgomeny

Mrs C Montgomery Senior Deputy Headteacher

To confirm your attendance at this evening please complete the online form, a link to which is below. This helps us to cater for the evening. The evening takes place on the ground floor – please contact us if you have any accessibility requirements.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfIt4kaNKSUVYafuyTI\_2BMgFty7rVBFPVh6r8LPZsWPmCYdQ/viewform?usp=header

